
 

 
 

William Powell AC/AM 

Chair Petitions Panel 

National Assembly for Wales 

Cardiff Bay 

Cardiff 

CF99 1NA 

 

9th April 2014 

 

 

Dear Mr Powell, 

 

Former Mid Wales Hospital Draft Local List 

 

Thank you for your letter regarding the above received in this office on 21st March 2014. 

 

The National Park Authority did not consider the proposed Local List for the Former Mid Wales Hospital 

on 7th February 2014 and at the present time I am not in a position to confirm a date when it will be 

considered by the Authority. 

 

I trust this updates the Petitions Committee on the current situation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Tracy Nettleton 

Planning and Heritage Manager



 

 

 

 


